
   

 

 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers, 
 
For almost four decades, we have been proud to be your one-stop-shop for all things celebration. It’s been 
our honor to be there for you to help mark what matters most – the experiences and milestones shared 
with family, friends, colleagues, and community – and we hope that we have made it easy for you to create 
unforgettable memories that will last a lifetime. 
 
Given our long history supporting our customers’ most joyous moments, it is all the more difficult to share 

that we will soon be closing our doors. Like many retailers, we’ve been operating in an immensely 

challenging environment with inflationary pressures on both costs and consumer spending, and while we 

did everything we could to navigate these headwinds, our very best efforts were ultimately not enough to 

overcome these challenges.  

 
Party City isn’t going away just yet, however. 
 
Our stores are currently open, and we are offering incredible deals and deep discounts on merchandise 
at our locations nationwide. We invite you to hurry in right away to stock up on everything – from 
holiday and New Year’s Eve decorations to birthday party supplies and beyond – while the selection is 
best! 
 
It has been a true pleasure to be a part of your most special moments over the years. And, in the coming 
weeks, we hope you stop by to say goodbye and pick up your favorite items, whether you’re organizing a 
big celebration now or planning ahead for milestone moments to come.  
 
On behalf of the entire Party City team, we would like to express our deepest gratitude for your valued 
business and for being a part of our extended family. 
 
From the bottom of our hearts, we thank you, 

Your Party City Team 


